












MCS TILT 43 
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IMPATTO DEL POSTER SULL’MCS-TILT VERSO I PARTECIPANTI  
ALLA CONFERENZA IUHPE 9-13 settembre 2008 (Torino) 
 
 Invio delle due tavole allegate al poster ma non incluse nel CD degli 
Atti, su richiesta della Dr Hana Vrbanová (Slovakia) e della Dr Naheel 
Abu-Khalaf (Palestina), le quali hanno letto attentamente il testo del 
poster esposto e fotografato le due tavole, discutendo poi il contenuto 
scientifico con l’autore G.U.  
 Entrambe le ricercatrici hanno affermato che nei loro paesi d’origine 
la sindrome dell’MCS è poco conosciuta dalla classe medica. 
 
 Dear Dr Hana Vrbanova,  
You can find attached the text and the tables of my poster on MCS-TILT.  
Thank you for your interest and appretiation. Best Regards.  
Sincerely Yours. Giancarlo Ugazio (110908) 
 Dear professore dottore Giancarlo Ugazio, 
thank you very much for your poster. It is very kind of you that you sent it 
so promptly and I appreciate it very much. I have found by google more 
about your professional life and work and I am really very glad to meet 
you. 
Best regards, Hana Vrbanová (Slovakia) (110908) 
 
 Dear Dr Naheel Abu-Khalaf, here you find attached the text and the 
tables of my poster on MCS-TILT. Thak you for your interest and 
appreciation. Best regards. 
Sincerelky yours. Giancarlo Ugazio (110908) 
   
 Dear Giancarlo 
It was a very nice opportunity to see you yesterday to present your 
poster, it is quite interesting, I promise you to have a very good look at 
and give you my feed back as soon as I go home, in Palestine. I would 
like to invite you to my country Palestine ...  
I was interested to see other places I am interested in natural products 
and herbal medicine, do you have any ideas  for any places to see in 
Turin for natural products, if you know please tell  me. Thank you very 
much. Best Wishes. Naheel 
Dr. Naheel Abu-Khalaf  
National cancer control project officer  
Italian cooperation in JERUSALEM (120908) 
 
 Invio delle due tavole del poster a 35 dei 350 partecipanti alla 
Conferenza IUHPE, in analogia con l’interesse manifestato da Hana 
Vrbanová e Naheel Abu-Khalaf. 
 
 Dear Collegue, 
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 during the 8th Conference of IUHPE held in Torino, a few scientists, 
very interested on the topic,  asked me to send them by e-mail the tables 
of my poster on MCS-TILT, which are not reported on the delivered CD. 
 I think to do something useful for the scientific community by 
attaching the file with the aforesayd tables. Best regards, sincerely yours, 
Giancarlo Ugazio 
 
Thank you very much. This is usefull for us. Congratulation for your good 
work. 
Assoc. Prof. Dr. Cristina Petrescu 
 University of Medicine and Pharmacy Timisoara, Romania 
Dept. of Hygiene 
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